
     Florida Power & Light Company 

                     

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
            

 

        

 

 

 

 

       Tocia Hamlin-Rosa  

       Davidson Engineering  

       4365 Radio Rd, Suit 201 

       Naples, Florida 34104     

 

       Re: City Gae Phase Three A 

  

        

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

FPL will furnish electric service upon request to City Gae Phase Three A 

 

Electric service will be supplied by FPL to the customer, based on terms and conditions outlined in the General 

Rules and Regulations for Electric Service as approved by the Florida Public Service Commission. 

 

FPL has also reviewed the proposed plat for the above mention project and has found the proposed platted 

easements to be satisfactory. 

 

It is understood that FPL Company may require additional electric easements within the boundaries of this project 

to complete the installation of our facilities. 

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at  (239)-353-6003     

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

John Benavides     

Associate Enginner     

 

cc:file 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
A NEXTera ENERGY Company 

 


